
 

Dear Madam / Sir, 

  

on Wednesday, 1st October 2014 at 1 pm, we have the pleasure to invite you to the 

OFFICIAL OPENING of the Sexual Assault Prevention Peer Club that starts working 

within the Incest Trauma Center - Belgrade. 

  

Sexual Assault Prevention Peer Club will be in future offering its repertory to 

kindergartens, primary and secondary schools aiming to learn on the Sexual Assault 

issue in order to reduce it. As a unique place in Serbia, it opens its doors for 

children, youth, parents, teachers, general and professional population to regularly 

use resources such as online literature on Human Rights, audio and video production, 

educative games, group educative work and other activities in the Sexual Assault 

Prevention field. Repertory of the Peer Club will be made at disposal of the Ministry 

of Education of Serbia and regular program activities of its Prevention Violence Unit.  

  

Sexual Assault Prevention Club will be open by Prevention Violence Unit Co-ordinator, 

Ms Biljana Lajovic. 

  

Furnishing of the Peer Club supported by the UNHCR, Belgrade office. 

  

Please confirm your participation at the Opening, the latest by Tuesday, 30 

September, 2014 at 12.00 on e-mail: itcentar@EUnet.rs . 

  

On 1st October 2014, doors of the Peer Club will be open as long as there will be 

guests streaming!  

Address: Macvanska 8, near square Slavija, by the Peyton Place. 

  

WISH YOU WARM WELCOME! 
  

Sincerely, 

Dr Ljiljana Bogavac 

Deputy Director 

063 752 12 54 

mailto:itcentar@EUnet.rs

